Alan Tucker

<alan tucker at@gmail. com> Mon, Oct
21,2024 at 9:09 AM

To: Gene McGahee
<tootswins@gmail.com>

The devastation in North Carolina was
truly horrificll But it was amazing to see
God's children arise to help these
people who had lost so muchll The trip
was a great blessing because we were
serving The Lord Jesus and serving
these who we pray will see the hand and
feet of Jesus and give their lfe to Himill
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